
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:5238
ANSWERED ON:10.12.2010
COMMITTEE ON TECHNICAL SNAGS IN DELHI METRO RAIL NO. 
Pandey Shri Ravindra Kumar

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether a team of engineers and technicians had rectified the fault that occurred in Over Head Line (OHL) on the Central
Secretariat − Huda City line and a high level inquiry Committee was constituted by the Delhi Metro Rail Corporation Limited (DMRC)
in this regard; 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and 

(c) the time by which Committee is likely to submit its report?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT (SHRI SAUGATA ROY) 

(a): Yes, Madam. 

(b): The Delhi Metro Rail Corporation (DMRC) Limited has reported that the concerned contractor has modified the erection and
rectified the fault. 

(c): The Committee has submitted its interim report. 
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